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Reflection #1
We have been in computer class for a week now and I’ve learned a lot so far. My expectations a week ago were to learn how to work a computer better. Also, to learn about new websites or things that can be useful to me in the future. As the class continues I believe my expectations will be met. We have already started to use a website I didn’t even know existed (weebly.com). We have also learned new things about Microsoft Word and the basics of computers.
This past week we have been able to log into the gateway computers without having any more problems. In addition to that we have created a website for ourselves. I’m loving how we can make the website look however we want and be able to add things if we want to. So creating a weebly account to make this happen was probably the fun thing of the week. We have learned how to take screen shots of a web page and even taken quizzes to show us how much we know. For example: the typing quiz to see how fast we can type. The guest speaker was also nice because he gave us sites/apps we could use to motivate ourselves.
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